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To: Emeryville City Council 

From: Emeryville Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee 

Date: August 3, 2020 

Subject: ATP Grant Application for 40th Street  
Protected Bikeway and Pedestrian Improvements 

Dear Council Members, 

On August 3, 2020, The Emeryville Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee voted 
to write a letter of support for the City’s application to the Metropolitan Transportation 
Commission and Caltrans for an Active Transportation Program grant for bicycle and 
pedestrian improvements on 40th Street.   

Because the committee is advisory to the City Council, this letter is to request that the 
City Council convey our support for the 40th Street project. 

The 40th Street project includes the following ideas from the Emeryville Pedestrian/Bicycle 
Committee: 

• Extending the project to a mile in length, from east of Adeline Street to the Ikea
and Bay Bridge Trail entrances

• A two-way separated bikeway on the north side of 40th Street
• Intersection improvements for bicycle and pedestrian safety

We hope you will pass on our support for this project. 

Sincerely, 

Jaclyn Harr, Chairperson 
Emeryville Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
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